
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: Eustis City Commission 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: March 7, 2024 
  

RE: Update from Hansel Rodriguez to City Commission on 44 Sharps LLC. 

Introduction: 
Mr. Hansel Rodriguez will update the City Commission on various matters related to Sharps 
Park.  

Prepared By: 
Sasha Garcia, City Attorney, Bowen|Schroth 

Reviewed By: 

Tom Carrino, City Manager 

 


